
 

 

January 8, 2024 
YRRLC 
Meeting of the Board of Directors 
1 PM 
 
Present: Daniel O’Neil, Gregory Holt, Jerry Bichsel, Harold Riensche and, by telephone, 
Kathleen Whittenberger 
 
The meeting was called to order by President O’Neil.  The Board discussed a number of issues 
concerning individual landowners. 
 
The possibility of having a “drag” made to use on the roads in between professional grading was 
discussed and will be pursued, efficacy and cost to be determined. 
 
Members expressed frustration with the state of the roads, cost to repair them and the 
Corporation’s budget.  This is expected to be a major topic of discussion at the next Annual 
Meeting. 
 
It was reported that it appears that a number of members are taking advantage of the new 
online payment method. 
 
There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:30. 
 
Kathleen Whittenberger 
Secretary Treasurer 


